From: Debra Dawidziak <debdawidziak@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 7:03 PM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Brentwood Park - Dog Status

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello,

My name is Debra Dawidziak and I live and own the home at **1513 Fremont Ave**. I was unable to make it to attend the City of Madison BPC meeting this evening regarding turning Brentwood Park into a "dog friendly" park.

However, I am sending this email to say that I fully approve of/agree with turning Brentwood Park into a dog friendly park. There is already a dog free park (Sheridan Triangle Park) one short block away.

Sincerely,

Debra Dawidziak 1513 Fremont Ave Madison, WI 53704 608-219-2235